
CABINET DECISION DATED - TUESDAY 16
TH

 MARCH 2010 

„Smoke and Tobacco-Free working Environments within the Public Service of 

Antigua and Barbuda – Effective 31
st
 May 2010‟ 

“23.     Cabinet agreed that effective Monday 31
st
 May 2010 smoking and the use of 

tobacco products are not permitted by anyone on any premises or in any vehicle owned, 

operated or leased by the Government of Antigua and Barbuda.  All smoking materials 

must be totally extinguished before entering any premises or vehicle owned, operated 

or leased by the Government of Antigua and Barbuda.” 

  

************************************************************

************** 

  

Thanks and Best of Health! 

Colin B. S. O'Keiffe 

FocalPoint-Tobacco Control-Antigua and Barbuda 

Chair-Antigua and Barbuda Tobacco-Free Initiative 

  

 


